
November 3, 2020 

Re: Windsor Holding Neighborhood Outreach Summary 

 526 S. Stratford Road 

On October 18, 2020, Windsor Holding mailed or hand delivered 46 letters to 

property owners in the general area surrounding area (within 500 feet) informing 

them of the proposed rezoning.  See letter dated October 16, 2020.   The letter 

summarized the proposed rezoning, invited any questions or concerns and 

provided the address, email and phone number of the owner, Rob Simon, as well 

as the phone number for the Planning Department.   As of the time and date this 

summary is submitted to you, no responses of any kind have been received. 

Given public health concerns, no neighborhood meeting or door-to-door 

communication was undertaken. 
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